COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT OFFICER REPORT

Monday, December 6, 2021

¢ Lynda informed me that we have received half of our ARPA money and that it was
deposited in the bank in November.

» [ submitted a grant for the Police Vehicle and waiting to see the outcome of that as well
of the REAP grant.

* Robert, Ronda, Lynda and I met today to discuss the future of sidewalks in Fort Cobb and
potential grant funding.

* [ continue to update the website and would like to have updated bios for it.
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